North Plainfield Shade Tree Advisory Board Minutes — November 9, 2020
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Compliance statement read.

Roll Call: Bill, Frank, Thalia.

Next meeting: December 14, 2020, Borough Hall, 5 p.m.

Reading/passing minutes of September 14, 2020.

Distribution of NJ Shade Tree Federation Membership cards.

95" Annual Shade Tree Federation Conference — Virtual — Was attended for
CORE by Dave Testa for CEU’s by Frank D’Amore. Thank you gentlemen. The
reviews were positive.

Complaint on Greenbrook Road submitted to STAB and debunked by DPW and
STAB.

Dead Tree List submitted on September 30 and as of today, 85% completed.
One major error, the last big Watchung Avenue side/Board of Education tree was
removed on October 26, 2020.

Star Ledger article dated October 9, 2020 Saving the Trees regarding the
Sourland Conservancy and the Emerald Ash Bore.

10.Good news from bad — STAB collected August 14, 2020 Watchung Avenue tree

collected and to be used for 2020 fall planting.

No Old News.

New News:

Rick and Frank to trim the Gingko on Park Place/Grove Street. Big thank you to
Stephanie Sherwood for stepping up to the bat.

Meeting Adjourned 5:45 p.m., 1) Frank and 2) Bill. z |
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